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Expect Changes at Clocktower Building
... continued from page 2

Final Answer on Christmas Tree Lot 
Less is more, decides Council 
By Cathy Tyson

After years of discussion and

passionate community input,

the City Council voted to change

the zoning for the Christmas tree lot

at the corner of Pleasant Hill Road

and Deer Hill Road along with

other parcels on Deer Hill Road.

Since the General Plan took

effect, the contentious lot has been

zoned to allow a maximum 35

dwelling units per acre.  Readers

may recall that back in February of

this year the Council decided that

changing the zoning to 17 dwelling

units per acre, as recommended,

was not an ideal solution and di-

rected staff to keep looking for

lower zoning options. 

After much discussion, but

very little fanfare, the controversial

Christmas Tree lot parcel  was

downzoned to a maximum of four

homes at the April 26 City Council

meeting.  A handful of neighboring

parcels were also rezoned to the

classification “rural residential.”  

The 22-acre parcel is roughly

triangular; bordered by Deer Hill

Road, Pleasant Hill Road and High-

way 24.  The flat 2-acre section

known as the Christmas tree lot is

the tip closest to Acalanes High

School.

“This parcel is different, be-

cause it’s more visible and more

fragile,” argued City Council Mem-

ber Carl Anduri, “I think it should

have more constrictive housing.”

Both the Springhill Valley

Association Board of Directors and

the Secluded Valley Homeowner’s

Association sent letters to the City

Council recommending this low

density single-family residential

classification, LR-5.  Several meet-

ing attendees echoed their support. 

“He’s not challenging peo-

ple,” Douglah says, “He’s playing

dictator with people’s lives and

their businesses.  It’s a good time

for me to be somewhere else.

When presented with lemons,

make lemonade!  I’m very ex-

cited about setting up a new

showroom across the street with

all the latest products and materi-

als the industry has to offer.”  

“I hope all the other tenants

have success finding new places

so that they can go back to run-

ning their businesses as they see

fit without the current worry and

uncertainty. This is going to turn

out to be a very positive change

for me, and I hope it’s the same

for the others, too,” added

Douglah.

Because of ongoing negoti-

ations some tenants were not

willing to comment publicly. 

Main Street’s website reads,

“Main Street’s objective is to

achieve maximum value for our

clients by providing long-term

solutions to retail projects

through creative leasing strate-

gies.”  A few clicks further on the

site, shows an impressive collec-

tion of before and after photos

and drawings illustrating tired

strip malls that are now modern,

contemporary shopping hubs. 

Farmers’ Market Opens to Sunshine
and Shoppers
By Cathy Tyson

The weather could not have

been better for the first Farm-

ers’ Market of the year at Plaza

Park.  For the next twenty-one

Thursdays from 4:00 p.m. to ap-

proximately 8:00 p.m. look for pro-

duce vendors, crafts, and music.  

A steady stream of shoppers

came to buy farm fresh produce, es-

pecially fantastic ripe strawberries,

local honey, bread and treats like

Curtis’ Jammin’ Kettle Korn and

Lafayette resident Suzy Quen-

neville-Orpin’s flavored sugars –

perfect to top off a martini glass or

cupcake.

"It is so wonderful to have

our own farmers' market,” said a

delighted Rebecca Calahan Klein

of Sustainable Lafayette, “During

opening night, many people came

up to me and expressed their delight

at being about to meet the farmers

that grow their food, and to be able

to buy beautiful fresh fruits, vegeta-

bles, meat, fish, and eggs for their

families."

Although the produce is the

star of the market, Sterling Albert

Winery Cellar Master Will Rodgers

had exceptional deals on local wine.

Their Mt. Diablo Cabernet Sauvi-

gnon, featuring grapes from name-

sake Mt. Diablo, sells for $36 at

Lunardi’s – it’s $17 at the Farmers’

Market.  Look for similar values on

their award winning Syrah and

Sauvingon Blanc.

"Thursday nights at the farm-

ers market is definitely the place to

be,” enthused Klein.  “With its in-

credible diversity of vendors, you

can pick up everything you need for

the week, as well as purchasing a

great meal for a picnic in the park.

With its wonderful music, beautiful

setting and great people, the

Lafayette Farmers' market is a great

place to connect with friends and

family and celebrate community,”

she concluded.

The Market would not have

been possible without the unwaver-

ing support of residents and mem-

bers of Sustainable Lafayette.

Organizers hope to link the market

to family night out, an opportunity

to enjoy dinner at one of Lafayette’s

downtown restaurants, run errands,

and catch up with neighbors.

Mayor Brandt Andersson cuts ceremonial ribbon at the grand opening of the Lafayette Farmers' Market.
Photo Keith Farley 

Can’t bring your parents on vacation 
with you this year? Senior Helpers 
can help make sure they receive the 
best care while you are gone. 
Experience the peace of mind that 
only Senior Helpers can give. 

Enjoy Your Vacation!

  Contact Us Today!

www.seniorhelpers.com
800-000-0000

2nd Annual  Senior Faire
Free event for you, your family & friends

Tuesday, May 25 *  2 pm to 4 pm

Hacienda de las Flores

2100 Donald Drive, Moraga, CA

Free food & refreshments by Sweet Tomatoes and Aegis of Moraga
Free Massages by Sarah Wald of Natural Balance

Brain Gym Exercises by Pam Whitman M.A.
Estate Planning & Advance Directives Workshop by Stefanie West, Esq.
Investing for Retirement by Pat Vitucci, Bay Area Radio Personality
Healthy Cooking by Chef Dan Leff

FREE In-Home Assessment

Licensed, Bonded & Insured
Senior Helpers locations are independently owned and operated.

 Caring Companionship
 Monitor Food and Diet
 Light Housekeeping
 Errands & Transportation
 Visit Neighbors & Friends

 Attend Events
 Alzheimer’s & 

   Dementia Care
 Medication Reminders
 Up to 24-hour Care

925-376-8000

Please submit: Letters and Opinions:  
letters@lamorindaweekly.com


